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Friday 17th December 2020 Letter 6.2 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As we reach the end of our first term and the end of 2020, all I can say is  – what a year!  We have all 
faced many challenges and, for some, this year has been utterly horrendous.  My thoughts are very 
much with all of those who have had the most difficult years.  However, somehow, through all the 
tragedy, loss and difficulty, the community of Bowling Green and Stainland have come together to 
support one another and ensure that the children are nurtured, supported and educated.  I could not be 
prouder of the children and the staff. 
 
Over the festive period, should you wish to contact school, please do so via my email address 
a.deighton@bowlinggreenacademy.org.uk  Please note that this has changed slightly.  As has 
previously been mentioned, any positive Covid cases must be reported to myself until Christmas Eve.  
For all general queries, you should email admin@bowlinggreenacademy.org.uk Could I politely request 
that you do not contact teachers directly and that all communications are sent either via the office, 
myself or to Mrs Whitwam, our SENCo if this relates to a query with regards to SEN.  Seesaw can be 
used to send a quick ‘note’ however direct messages are turned off. 
 
Just to remind you all that we return to school on Monday 4th January.   
 
Whilst Christmas in school has been somewhat different this year, we have still managed to ensure the 
children have been able to celebrate and have even managed to organise a Covid-safe visit from the 
man in red! 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a safe, calm and peaceful Christmas.  I hope that you 
manage to celebrate with your loved ones. 
 
 
Warmest wishes, 
 
 

A M Deighton 
Acting Headteacher                   
Mrs Allison Deighton              
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